
GLEN OSBORNE BOROUGH

MINUTES

June 6, 2023

COUNCIL COMMITTEE MEETINGS

CALL TO ORDER

The regular committee meeting of Glen Osborne Borough was held in Osborne Elementary School, on

Tuesday June 6, 2023 at 7:02 p.m.

The following council members and official were in attendance at the meeting:

John Orndorf, Jim Cohen, Holly Merriman, Anne Fruehauf, Mary Scalercio, Bill Monski, Mayor Carrier

and Tom Huddleston

VISITORS

NONE

PUBLIC SAFETY

No Report

PUBLIC WORKS

John, indicated paving on McKown and Colonial Place was underway by El Grande. There was a slight

delay due to weather.

John is going to submit questions regarding the Sanitary Sewage Treatment Agreement to Gateway

Engineers. Based on the responses, a potential meeting with Sewickley officials will be scheduled.

John and Bill Monski are going to review the ArcGIS viewer licenses, to determine the Borough’s ability

to identify the sewer lines

PUBLIC SERVICE

Mary asked if it would be appropriate to have Aleppo participate in the Veteran Banner program. Tom

H said he would contact their counsel president to see if there was interest.

MAYORS REPORT

A meeting by the Mayor and Val Gaydous along with other municipalities is to occur to formalize the

grant process. Also is there grant money from the state to assist in this effort. It was noted that Bill

Monski met with the county’s emergency management group with a follow up in October.

Glen Osborne participated in the Memorial Day parade with Mary providing her car



ZONING UPDATE

Anne reported that later this month a public hearing would be scheduled to discuss the proposed

Ordinance No. 247 amending Chapter 155 of the Borough Code of Ordinances in regards to Steep Slopes

and the revisions being considered. This will be an advertised meeting.

FINANCE

No Report

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 8:12 PM


